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LAND QUALITY DIVISION

401 WEST 19TH STREET TELEPHONE 307.777 7756 CHEYENNE, WYOMING 82002

October 7, 1982

TO: Larry Martin, Kathy Ogle, and Paula Schmittdiel.
-
FROM: Cary Beach, Review and Analysis Supervisor ﬁ-ﬁ’

Ken Calvin from the NRC would 1i'  to meet with you on October 20th here
in our office to share technical findings on the following projects:

. RME - 9 - mile - restoration of acid patterns 1-3,
2. Reno Creek - restoration of pattern 1 and 2.

3. Minerals Exploration restoration.

Will you please plan to be available so you can discuss t.he”&f‘;s of your
review on these projects., By this memorandum I have also invited WQ@ participation,
if they desire. 1 will be gone on the 20th so Bill will ramrod these meetings.
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